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Statement from House Majority Leader Barbara 

Smith Warner on December Revenue Forecast 
 

SALEM – Oregon House Majority Leader Barbara Smith Warner (D-Portland) issued the 

following statement on the release of the December revenue forecast: 

 

“Today’s economic forecast is great news for Oregon. We have record reserves, and for 

the first time since 1979 the median household income of Oregonians is above the 

national average. From significant investments in education to providing our citizens with 

the health care they deserve, it is clear that the work we are doing is moving our state 

forward. We must ensure that we are making prudent decisions that keep us on the right 

track. As we face the growing costs of climate crisis to our state, both economically and 

to public health, we must ensure that during these good times we are investing in a better 

future for every Oregonian. The time for action is now.”  
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